North Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

March 3, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, March 3, 2010, at 4:00pm in the Main Office Conference Room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Steve McCullough, Connie Abell and Lindsey Garced.

Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Mr. McCullough seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. McCullough seconded.

Policies:  There were no new policies.

Student Achievement:  Ms. McGray told the Council that there have been good results with the schedule changes implemented after winter break.  MAP test scores are up and the students will be working on learning checks is the next few weeks.
Budget:  Budget figures will be available May 1.  There will be a 20% decrease in the Title I budget for FY11.  

New Business:  The council agreed to purchase new mats for the front and rear doors similar to the one at Radcliff Middle.
The PD Committee submitted their plan for next school year.  Of the 24 hours, 6 hours of district wide PD, 6 hours curriculum training, 6 hours of technology and 6 hours of KSI (classroom management and differentiation).  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the PD Plan and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The motion was passed.

Ms. McGray reported to the council that there will be summer school for students entering the 6th grade next school year.  Classes will be July 6 – 23 for half days.  The classes will be in reading and math only.  
There is an open position in Special Education.  The position has been filled by full time substitute, Robin Elder, since October.  Ms. Abell made a motion to hire Ms. Elder and Ms. Freeman seconded.  The motion passed and Ms. Elder will be offered the teaching position.

Upcoming Site Based Council Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, April 7, 2010.  Ms. Garced made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Abell Seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:55pm.
